
Alateen Report 
I am starting the Alateen re-certification process and I will be giving each DR who has AMIAS 
personnel in their district, a list at the Spring Assembly/Convention. I wish to know anyone who 
is not on the list and should be. I, also, wish to know people who are listed, who might have 
moved or otherwise are no longer involved with the teens. Part of the re-certification process is 
that I am required to send our current guidelines and requirements to the WSO. 
 I am planning on showing some of the WSO power-point presentations at the Fall Assembly, to 
help us be more familiar with the guidelines from WSO. I had hoped to update our guidelines 
and requirements so that I could input this information into the power-point presentation. This is 
a case of “Progress not perfection.” 
My hope is to implement a training session for all AMIAS’s by the end of my term as Alateen 
Coordinator. I would like everyone’s input about the possibility of requiring attendance at a 
training session for re-certification each year. I have a lot of ideas along these lines but would 
like us to talk to each other and reason things out, in order to do what is best for Alateen as a 
whole. 
I just want to publicly thank the Syracuse AIS Alateen Outreach and Walt, in particular, for all 
their work in getting the word out about Alateen in their five surrounding Districts. They have 
had amazing results with both presentations and talks. They have been mailing information out 
to professionals who might have expressed an interest, or who might benefit from the exposure 
to Alateen. 

Thank you for allowing me to serve you. 
Lynda S. 

Alateen Coordinator 
	
  


